

FLUSHING CHRISTIAN OUTREACH CENTER

neighbors • helping • neighbors

July 18, 2024

Flushing United Methodist
East Winds District Board of Missions and Church Extension
C/O Barry Trantham & Dave Lewis
413 E. Main St.
Flushing MI 48433

Dear Members

Flushing Christian Outreach wishes to extend our most sincere and deep appreciation for your incredibly generous donation of the walk-in freezer. A donation of this magnitude leaves us truly speechless and humbled. The addition of this large capacity freezer will make a significant impact in our ability to store frozen food items for our guests as well as increasing our ability to purchase food in larger bulk quantities at lower price points. This in turn allows us to better serve and provide for our community.

The Flushing Methodist church has been an ongoing supporter of the work we do at Flushing Christian Outreach and the donation of this walk-in freezer, in addition to your monthly financial support, does not go unnoticed. We believe your gift is truly a gift from God and again, we are extremely grateful.

Thank you for being such an integral part of our mission. May God bless all those in your church an organization who help make our ministry a success!

Blessings

Karen Lorenc

Program Director

